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Coughlin Ann

From: bourguignon@gmail.com on behalf of Joe Bourguignon <joe@bourguignon.org>

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 3:30 PM

To: SRULES Exhibits

Subject: pro-HB2927 no-SB825

I live in Portland, OR 97202 and I support HB2927 and do not support SB825.  I think that updating our voting 
system is especially necessary now.  Thank you! 
 
-joe 


